
Dear Hopewell families, 
Happy Friday! We had a great week jumping and keeping
our hearts healthy at Hopewell. Thank you to our families
for their support and Mrs. Moser for running such an amazing
and important program.
Spring is in the air, and we are looking forward to warmer
days ahead. We will also have many events and activities
planned for the last quarter. Grades for marking period 3 will
be available at the end of the school day on 4/5 (reminder-
early dismissal). Please make sure to continue to check for
updates below. 
3rd-grade families will be getting additional information this
afternoon regarding the PSSAs. Please reach out if you have
any questions. 
Have a wonderful weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal

Links

Hopewell Happenings

Breakfast Menu
Lunch Menus

3/31/2023

Click here for our
spring spirit wear

sale!

https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/12756
https://spiritsale.online/hopewell_elementary/shop/home


4/5-Half day for students (PM Kindergarten reports)

4/6-4/10-Spring Break

4/12-PTA meeting

4/17-"Wear Blue and save water too"

New student registration opens for grades 1-12

4/18-Wear your tie-dye shirts

4/20-Wear Neon - Be Bright, Turn out a Light

4/21-Go Green for Earth Day

PTA Iron Pigs Night

4/24-4/26-3rd-grade PSSA (ELA) 

 4/27-4/28-PSSA make-ups for ELA

Upcoming Events





https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b094da8af2ca0fa7-hopewell1#/




PTA  News
The Hopewell PTA board nomination period is open for the
2023-24 school year! If you are interested in serving our school
on the executive board, please consider one of these positions. 

Melissa Vedder is serving as the Nominating Committee
Chairperson. To express interest and be considered for a
position, nominate a peer, or re-elect a current board member,
please contact Melissa at mkellya29@gmail.com.  Each
nominee will be contacted to alert him/her of this submission
and the nominee will have the opportunity to accept or decline
the nomination. 

Nominations will remain open through the PTA meeting on
April 5, 2023. Voting will take place at the meeting on May 3,
2023. The 2023-24 PTA Officer positions are effective July 1,
2023 through June 30, 2024. Current PTA President Aimee
Kipila is available for questions regarding positions at
aimeekipila@gmail.com.

Please review board member position descriptions at the link
below:
PTA Officer Position Descriptions

mailto:mkellya29@gmail.com
mailto:aimeekipila@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-cXj79F0hLA5Ijt4ELUMenBIee-zU2QtPWaemvaVQxU/edit?usp=sharing


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeI_n62PL0VmJnvBOPfIll9zGl3S3UFubSfQ02-B5IT5YZKcg/viewform


https://invent-web.ungerboeck.com/programsearch/moreinfo.aspx?event=39861

